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Project Progress

UPRR Oakland CA
Bryan Wallace and Trent Potter are doing a fantastic job at continuing the UPRR Oakland
project for Union Pacific Railroad. Mesa Line Services, out of Alvin, TX, are assisting in
installing a new utility pole with some overhead line work as well. This project is being
managed by Jason Seiwert and Tyler Helget.

Tyson Holcomb Update 
Thousands of feet of new cable tray have been installed to feed the rebuilt and expanded
MCC rooms that were burned up in the fire on August 9th. Decker Electric is refeeding all of
the MCC’s with several miles of new 750 MCM cable. Wire pulling and terminations have
begun and will continue throughout multiple areas of the plant. Thanks to Javier and his entire
crew for the long hours and excellent workmanship being done throughout this entire project.



Commerce Bank



Our team replaced 70 lights at the Waterfront Commerce with LED. 

3D Modeling
3D modeling is becoming common place in
the construction industry. Decker Electric is
not to be left behind in utilizing the latest in
Autodesk software to help put together 3D
models for conceptual layout for estimating
and construction. Decker is implementing the
best software tools to assist in Estimating,
Project Management, Labor management
and Design. As we all know a picture is worth
a 1000 words, now the project leads in the
field can see routing and conflicts in 3D
much like the routing of the cable tray at the
LNC plant is Quanah TX. 

NNG Cunningham
James Eck is leading the crew out at the NNG Cunningham, KS Project. Below grade
underground work is approximately 90% complete and above ground conduit and wire pulling
is picking up with 3 crews alongside our mechanical subcontractor Piping &
Equipment. Decker Electric has completed (9) of the (47) sites. Decker Electric, ICM and P&E
are on pace to finish this project in 2019. Thank you all for all of your hard work, long hours
and dedication to this successful project!



Beggs Laboratory
Seaton Construction Group and Decker Electric are making good progress on the fast paced
Beggs Laboratory Project located in Beggs, OK. Chris Brewer is leading the crew with an
anticipated schedule completion date of late November.  

Upcoming Events

Osage Park Clean Up
2nd Wednesday of the month
Decker Electric has been participating in the Osage Park community service project for over a year
now! Thank you to the Decker employees who help! We appreciate you.



Review Highlight
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